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Watts Remy

From: Katy Fernlund <katy.fernlund@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 7:43 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: 103 & 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Farmers and ranchers are the hardest working people I know. They care about the animals and land more than the 
people who create these bills.  
I hope the state of Oregon does not destroy the livelihood of many families that I personally know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katy Fernlund 
48146 Foothill Rd 
Haines, OR 97833 
katy.fernlund@gmail.com 
 


